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Procurement Authorization for Russell Carhouse – Track and 
Yard Overhaul  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Authorize the award of Contract D60-23, Russell Carhouse – Track and Yard 

Overhaul, to Duron Ontario Ltd. in the amount of $39,808,781.30, inclusive of all 
applicable taxes, on the basis of the lowest-priced acceptable bid; and acceptance 
of the Specified Option price in the amount of $2,882,618.70, inclusive of all 
applicable taxes, for the interior carhouse tracks overhead conversion for streetcar 
pantograph operation; for a total award value of $42,691,400.00, inclusive of all 
applicable taxes. 

 


